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From: GHuntMP
Sent: Thursday, 26 March 2020 8:27 PM
To: MURPHY, Brendan
Subject: Re:  Elective surgery  [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Noted 

Sent from my iPhone 

On 26 Mar 2020, at 19:28, MURPHY, Brendan wrote: 

I might just note 
Professor Brendan Murphy 
MBBS, FRACP, PhD, FAICD, FACHSM (Hon), FAHMS 
Australian Government Chief Medical Officer 
Department of Health 
Phone: 

From: 
Sent: Thursday, 26 March 2020 7:03 PM 
To: MURPHY, Brendan  
Subject: Fwd:  Elective surgery [SEC=No Protective Marking] 
Dear Brendan 
How are things going? Please ring for a chat.  
Also please pass on this message to the Health Minister from a nurse I have never met.  
I have messages from anaethetists stating that orthopods are doing all day lists this Saturday 
and Sunday doing hips. A Brisbane private hospital has been reported to be calling in 
bariatric parients for extra weekend lists to beat the freeze. It is immoral and the Prime 
Minister is responsible and must again reverse his decision.  
Private hospitals are ramping up surgery to make money.  
Kind regards 
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Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
  

  
  

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 
"Important: This transmission is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain 
confidential or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you are 
notified that any use or dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you 
receive this transmission in error please notify the author immediately and delete all copies 
of this transmission." 
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